
Reporting Concerns to Figtree Public School. 

What our school provides 

NSW public schools work to create positive environments for students, staff and 
the entire school community that support student learning. We strive to ensure 
that every student is known, valued and cared for. 

Parents and carers can expect: 

School 
Community Charter 

Collaborative. Respectful. Communication. 

• To be welcomed into our schools to work in partnership, promoting student learning.
• Communication from school staff will be timely, polite and informative.
• Professional relationships with school staff are based on transparency, honesty and mutual respect.
• To be treated fairly.
• Tolerance, understanding and respect for diversity.

What if I have a concern about m_y child or the school? 

The classroom teacher is often the best person to handle concerns about matters within their classroom and/ or area of responsibility. Some reports will need 

the involvement of the principal, workplace manager or another executive staff member. 

The welfare of your own • Directly contact your child's teacher (before or after class) from 8:30am-3:30pm

child • For more serious concerns, contact the office. State the nature of your concern

and arrange a suitable time to talk with class teacher or appropriate staff member.

• Contact the class teacher
Actions of other students 

For more serious concerns, contact the office, state the nature of your concern•

and arrange a suitable time to talk with the stage supervisor or Principal

School policy or practice • Contact the office. State the nature of the concern and make an appointment to

see the Principal and/or appropriate member of staff

Following the above reporting guidelines supports students and the school. If parents and carers are feeling concerned or frustrated by a situation, it is 
important to make an appointment at the school to talk about the incident in a calm and supportive environment. Our children have the right to learn new skills 
and behaviours in the safety of a school setting, with full community support. Expressing student or school concerns via social media, in conversation or in 
writing to other community members, is a risk to the safety and wellbeing of a child and our school. This behaviour is not supportive of our school culture and 
our collective vision of working closely together to help all students in their learning. 
It is important to note that it is never acceptable to approach another child or their family to resolve a concern. The school works to resolve all issues 
within its plans, procedures and related departmental policies. This ensures that students, staff and families are best supported in a safe and productive 
environment. 




